
 

Good Afternoon, 

Many have asked about donations for our dear Alexandria 

Verner.  Thanks to the work of some community members, they have set 

up a place to do that.  If you are interested in donating to the Verner 

Family in honor of Al, please utilize the link below, which is a fund that 

will flow through Alliance Catholic Credit Union.  Per the family, all 

donations will go toward scholarships for CHS graduates in Al's honor. 

https://allianceccu.com/alexandriaverner/ 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out at any time. 

Have a great day! 

Mr. Shell - Proud CPS Superintendent 
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